
Booster/third dose milestone welcomed

The number of COVID-19 vaccine boosters and third doses administered in
Northern Ireland has passed the one million mark.

Civil Service launches recruitment
campaign

The Civil Service has launched a campaign to recruit 400 middle managers at
Staff Officer grade, offering an attractive benefits package and a starting
salary of £32,328 per annum.

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 28 MARCH 2022

Blackness Road (at West Park Road) – temporary traffic lights until Monday 28
March for Scottish Water mains repair.

Shepherd’s Loan (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 28
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.
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Perth Road – temporary traffic lights between Glamis Road and Windsor Street
from Monday 28 March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Glenagnes Road – closed from Monday 4 April for 5 days for carriageway
patching works. Access will be maintained for residents.

Soup and Pudding Lunch – all welcome!

A date for your diary!     

A great cause – ‘Not inVain for Lee’ – supporting mental health – with all
proceeds going to Haven Dundee.
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Getting things done – Westfield Lane
and Perth Road #dundeewestend

I have received complaints about the neglected area of ground on Perth Road
at the top of Westfield Lane.

The site owned by JC Decaux who used to have an advertising hoarding there.

I contacted the company about this and have had the following helpful reply :

“I have asked for the regional team to attend to tidy the site.”
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